THANK YOU

ON BEHALF OF ALL BGC STAFF, WE JUST
WANT TO THANK ALL OF YOU FOR AN
AWESOME SUMMER! WE LOOK FORWARD
TO A GREAT SCHOOL YEAR AS WELL!

CLOSURES ASP

EEtL BESL OSED DON'T FORGET THAT
TUESDAY, AUGUST
REGISTRATION FOR THE 24/25

6TH FOR THE
S o O AFTER SCHOOL PROGRAM IS OPEN!
PLANNED POWER REMEMBER TO GET YOUR KIDDOS
OUTAGE. * SIGNED UP IF YOU PLAN ON
HAVING THEM ATTEND AFTER
SCHOOL.




